Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

September 24, 2020
MEMORANDUM:

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
Unit Heads
All Concer - ned

1. This it to announce that transactions at SDO will be until September 25, 2020, 12 noon to give
way for disinfection.

2. It is also reiterated that all SDO Bulacan employees, teachers and non Teaching personnel
experiencing signs and symptoms to inform immediate head about their health condition, have a
leave of absence to prevent the spread of infection.

3. The School Health and Nutrition Unit must also be informed to give you proper assistance and
referral when necessary.

4, For information, dissemination and compliance.

/

NICOLAS T.CAPULONG, th.D., CESOV
Director li
OIC-Office of the Regional Director
Concurrent, OIC-Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

o a 'rovincial Capitol Compound, Brgy. Guinhawa, City of Malolos, Bulacan
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